FDOT

Florida Department of Transportation

3400 West Commercial Boulevard
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309

RON DESANTIS JARED W. PERDUE, P.E.
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
DATE: August 13, 2024
TO: Tala Abi-Karam, PE
Assistant Public Works Director
City of Fort Lauderdale
FROM: Arleen Dano, Utility Project Manager J
COPIES: Robert Lopes, Christine Fasiska, Jorge Corrales, Herbert Stanley
SUBJECT: Official Bid/Letting — Utility Work by Highway Contractor Agreement

Financial Project ID:  446182-1-52-03

Federal Project ID: D424 014 B

State Road Number: 7

County: Broward

Description: SR-870/Commercial Blvd. from SR-845/Powerline Rd.
to E. of A1A/N Ocean Drive

In accordance with the terms of the executed Utility Work by Highway Contractor Agreement (UWHCA),
Page 3, Paragraph 3-b, you are hereby notified of the official bid amount of this project. Please see below
the updated table for breakdown of estimate. We please need the city’s acceptance and concurrence to the
below additional local funds (LF) participation on or before June 17, 2024, for the UWHCA work. If city
accepts bid, please remit/wire funds in the amount of $83,490.78 on or before June 22, 2024, to the
Florida Department of Transportation or mail check c/o The Comptroller Office-Tallahassee address below:

Mailing Address:

The Comptroller Office
605 Suwannee St

MS 42B, Attention: LFA
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Official Authorized Estimate 5 188,640.59
Less Initial Contingency 5 5,645.25
Construction Estimate s 182,995.34
2% for CEl S 3,659.91
10% Contingency s 18,299.53
New UWHCA Total s 204,954.78
Less LF Check Rec'd Amount & 121,464.00
|Additiona| funds Amount 5 83,450.78 |

Should you have questions, please email or call me at (954) 777-4619 or arleen.dano@dot.state.fl.us.
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